From: FS-Coconino Webmail

To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ
Subject: FW: [External Email]APS transmission line near Village of Oak Creek, AZ
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From: Jane and Bob Ganelin_

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:30 AM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]APS transmission line near Village of Oak Creek, AZ

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

We would add our objections to the above ground extension of
the APS line.

. With the changing local weather and ground conditions, any
construction of lines that can increase risk of wildfire 1s

inappropriate.

. APS has a responsibility to maintain sate conditions for the

entire forest area and especially near residential areas.

. With the constantly increasing demands for more revenue by



APS, it seems unlikely that the cost of underground lines would
jeopardize the company's finances.

Respectfully submitted,

Jane and Robert Ganelin
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